Laura Durban

From: Klingenberg, Greg@CHP <GKlingenberg@chp.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 2:37 PM

To: Board

Subject: Los Osos CSD Meeting

Good afternoon,

| am sorry to report that | will be unable to attend the meeting tonight due to being on vacation and out of
state. Additionally, Lt. Jason Grimm who normally stands in for me has promoted to Captain of the Susanville Area and a
replacement has not yet been selected. Here the collision and DUI statistics for the month of May:

There were 8 collisions that occurred in and around the Los Osos Area. Of those 1 was a solo vehicle DUI collision that
resulted in serious injuries to the driver and passenger and consequently the driver was arrested for Felony DUI. 3
collisions resulted in minor injures and 4 additional collisions resulted in no injuries and property damage only.

Also there were 2 DUI arrests made during the month of May. Please let me know if you have any questions and again, |
apologize for not being able to attend the meeting this month. | look forward to seeing you next month.

Respectfully,
Greg

Gregory Klingenberg, Captain

Commander, San Luis Obispo Area and Communications Center
Office: (805) 594-8700

Cell: (805) 952-5152



